
Bewitched, 
Beware,

Be Careful!
ADVICE AND GUIDANCE ON HAVING A SAFE, 

FUN, HASSLE-FREE HALLOWEEN 
& BONFIRE NIGHT!



DON’T GIVE YOUR 
NEIGHBOURS A FRIGHT 
OR SCARE THEM ON 
BONFIRE NIGHT!
Halloween and Bonfire Night can be great 
fun for everyone. If you’re heading out 
to a party or staying in, remember:

	� Be considerate of your neighbours – Noise should not be 
audible outside your property, noise nuisance can happen 
at any time of day, not just after 11pm. Be aware of your 
surroundings and please be quiet walking to and from town.

	� Be aware – only attend local events that have been 
organised properly; you can see registered bonfire events on 
our website

	� Be careful – don’t hold your own bonfire or firework display, 
and if you’re going out, plan how you’re going to get home

If you have any questions, 
contact the Private Sector Housing Team:
T. 01926 456358
E. privatesectorhousing@warwickdc.gov.uk 
www.warwickdc.gov.uk 


